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Dear Ms Onslow,  

Thank you for the opportunity to apply for a Summer internship in Byrne Wallace. I 

am currently in my penultimate year of Business and Law in DIT and I would love the 

opportunity to obtain practical experience of working in a premier legal office.  

As you will note from my enclosed CV I am a driven individual and a very 

hardworking student. I have firmly grasped both my law and business subjects. In 

addition, former DIT students in the law society have made me aware of the fact DIT 

examinations are not unlike the FE1’s. They are all closed book and full year 

modules. This means we are examined on the entirety of a subject and not just a few 

areas. I am a very hard worker and dedicate a lot of time into my studies. 

 On top of that, leadership and innovation are traits I have both learned and practised 

throughout school from various activities I partook in. This is evident from the 

creation of my school newspaper, participation in an international anti-bullying 

initiative and in Model United Nations. I also have great work ethic from various part 

time jobs and work experiences I have been involved in. From first year onwards I 

juggled a part time job and college which has taught me time management skills. 

Due to the nature of my part time work, I have acquired social and teamwork skills 

and can fit into any working environment.   

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to hearing from you.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

Aoife O Neill  

 


